
 

 

Thomson football club is looking for u/16 and u/18 footballers for the upcoming 

2023 season (free junior membership included) 

We will be having a meet the coach’s night on Wednesday 30th November 5pm @ Thomson 

recreation reserve  

If you’re looking for a football club, why not give Thomson a go. Thomson boasts wonderful 

modern facilities and is a family friendly environment. Formed in 1953, Thomson has produced 

3 AFL footballers and has won 10 Senior Premierships in that time, the last being 2018 and has 

featured in the finals at both Reserves and Senior level for many years. Thomson offers genuine 

Senior Football opportunities for those wanting to play at a higher level. 

Football training will focus on player improvement with both skills and strength and 

conditioning but also give you a look into boxing training and Brazilian jiu jitsu. We also have a 

lot of employers looking for apprentices in the building trades for 2023 

Training will start Monday 5th December at 5pm at Thomson. In the lead up until Christmas we 

will train Monday 5th, 12th and 19th December, all at Thomson and all starting at 5pm 

 

We would love to see everyone at Thomson on Wednesday 30th November if you have any 

questions please contact Nathan Bromley on 0424750724 or email bromdoggy@hotmail.com 


